
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thursday 27th September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Year 6 Visit to ZSL London Zoo 

Tuesday 2nd October 

 

 

Classes 13 and 14 will be visiting ZSL London Zoo next Tuesday to enrich our topic work 
on Africa, and our work in Science related to classifying animals and different habitats. We 

will explore the Africa section of London Zoo, and we will visit the Rainforest Centre, which 

highlights the wide variety of climates and habitats within the continent. We will also attend a 

teaching session in the Learning zone. 

 

The children will need to be at school at the usual time with a packed lunch. (No nut 

products, glass, or fizzy drinks please.) It is also essential that all children bring a raincoat. 

We will be travelling by coach and mini-bus, leaving school at approximately 9:15am. We will 

return to school at the slightly later time of 3.45pm, please make arrangements for your 

child to be collected at this later time, or make your child’s class teacher aware if they have 

permission to travel home by themselves.   

 

We are all looking forward to learning more about African habitats and getting to see some 

animals up close. There are a limited number of spaces for parents on the coach for the trip 

– please email your class teacher if you would like to attend. Thank you again for your 

continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. K. Smart            Mr. M. Kelleher  

Class 13 Teacher                     Class 14 Teacher  

ksmart@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk                 mkelleher@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 
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